
2024 

 Christmas Card Fundraiser 

As the Christmas season is drawing near, we are once again inviting you to participate in our parish 
family  Christmas Card, which will go out to all of our members. 

We are asking you to be generous and support this initiative.  We leave the amount of the offering up to 
you, because we would really like to encourage participation. 

Please return the form with your donation by Sunday, December 8th in order to ensure timely delivery 
of the card.   

Names of your family members as you would like to see them on the card:  (please print legibly) 

Names:______________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________________   

                                                                        Thank You! 

2024 

CHRISTMAS POINTSETTIAS 

Contributions of $30.00 (or more) are being accepted for the purchase of Christmas flowers for our church. 
 
The donation is made with the following intentions: 
 

          Health of:                                                                                           Memory of: 

__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________ 
From:_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return to the church office by Sunday, December 8th 

 

 Thank You! 


